
June 3, 2021 
  
Dear Albion Heights Parents/Guardians: 
  
Hoping everyone is staying safe and healthy! 
  
Government Announcement 
Yesterday the Government announced that all school boards in Ontario including the 
TDSB will not return to in-person learning for this school year. This has been a 
difficult year for many students and staff who will not be able to finish the year in person 
as they may have hoped. Students will finish off the year on-line. 
  
Busing Applications 
If your child was taking a school bus when they were at school pre COVID, then 
attended virtual school this year and if you are planning to send your child in person for 
the school year 2021-22, you need to apply for their bussing. 
Here is the link to the pdf form. Student Transportation Form ISTP (Fillable)v4 (5).pdf  
Please fill it out, especially section 1 up to “Emergency contact” information and page 2 
up to” Mobility section”. Save it on your desktop with your child’s name as the file name 
and email it as an attachment  to ornella.pontrelli@tdsb.on.ca with the subject line as 
Transportation form. 
Please submit the form latest by June 10th. Once we send it to the Transportation 
Department, they will add your child to the Albion Heights list. We are hoping to submit 
all the forms at the earliest so that there is no confusion in August and in the first week 
of school and everyone gets bussing from the first day of school. 
  
Grade 8 Grad Consent Forms 
Yesterday the Government announced the possibility of “short, outdoor graduation 
celebrations”.  The Board is waiting for direction from the province and Toronto Public 
Health. We will continue with the Boards initial  plan for a virtual graduation until we 
hear further. 
If you are a grade 8 parent and have not filled out the online graduation consent form, 
please do so. You will find this information in an email that was sent to you last 
week.(from Permission Click on behalf of Albion Heights) 
  
End of Year 
We are still waiting for direction on how students/teachers can go back to school to pick 
up belongings. 
  
Free COVID Testing and Vaccination Information 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/kGGvXwNDEvadN02E5_Tqcg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRimhDgP0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNhL20vP3M9bGQtWjA4RzlRaWsmbWFsPTExODAyOTA0MTUxZDA4MGZkN2U4ZmY1ZWVmZDA5MmM1M2U1ZGQ5NDk3MDI5ZGQ4NjlhOThkNzYxYjc0NDEwZTJXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmCzYN24YMvjN0tSFkFuZ2FuYS5OYWlrQHRkc2Iub24uY2FYBAAAAAI~
mailto:ornella.pontrelli@tdsb.on.ca


 

 
  
Thank you all for your understanding, perseverance and support during this 
extraordinary year. 
  
Sincerely 
Sandra Buie and Angana Naik 
 


